
 

 

To all Tenants at Bethesda Towers, 

 

On Thursday, May 13, 2021, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) issued a 
statement advising that, “Fully vaccinated people do not need to wear masks outdoors and can 
avoid wearing them indoors in most places.” As a result of this announcement and the continued 
decrease in new cases and increasing vaccines being administered, mask mandates and COVID 
mitigation measures around the region over the last few weeks have been lifted and/or revised by 
DC, Maryland, and Virginia governments. 

  

Currently, CDC guidelines state that fully vaccinated individuals do not have to wear masks in most 
indoor settings, except on public transit, in health care facilities, and in congregate settings. 
Businesses retain the ability to require masks in their establishments.  Those who are unvaccinated 
or not fully vaccinated are strongly encouraged to wear masks in all settings. 

 

For the time being, Moore & Associates will continue to request masks be worn within common 
areas and elevators.  It is our goal to maintain a building environment where our tenants feel safe, 
and we ask your cooperation in adhering to this recommendation.  We will continue to provide 
updates to building policies and provide recommendations as we feel are appropriate.      

 

Should you have any questions regarding our current building policies or features that have been 
put into place to reduce the spread of COVID-19 and other airborne viruses, please contact Paul 
Beck at beckp@mooreassociates.com or Michelle Robinson at robinsonm@mooreassociates.com to 
discuss in more detail.   

 

We look forward to seeing you and your staff back in our buildings soon. 	 


